TTPI Australian Visiting Fellow Awards 2016

The Tax and Transfer Policy Institute is pleased to announce its Australian Visiting Fellow Awards
for 2016.

Each individual Australian Visiting Fellow will spend a minimum of one week visiting TTPI,
Crawford from another institution in Australia. The successful applicant will be known as a “funded
TTPI Visiting Fellow (Australia)” for the relevant year.

To be eligible, the Applicant must hold at least an 0.2 FTE position at an Australian University,
whether as a continuing, contract or fixed-term position.

The Award will be for a maximum of $4,000 and will be awarded by payment or reimbursement of
the following expenses of the Visitor:

e Economy return airfare from a location in Australia;

e Reasonable transfers and per diem for one to two weeks;

e One to two weeks funded accommodation at University House or other similar
accommodation at The ANU.

The Visiting Fellow (Australian) will be provided with desk, computer and library access with TTPI
at The ANU during the visit.

While accommodation funding and per diem is provided for a maximum of two weeks, the Visiting
Fellow is welcome to apply to visit TTPI for a longer period, self-funded for the remaining period.

It is expected that two or three Australian TTPI Visiting Fellow Awards will be made in each year.
The decision about the Award will be made by the Director in consultation with the Advisory
Committee of TTPI.

Expectations of a TTPI Visiting Fellow

The visit is expected to take place before the end of 2016.

During the visit, the Visiting Fellow will:
e carry out research on a specific research paper concerning a tax or transfer policy topic,
independently or with a member of TTPI,
e present a TTPI seminar on the research paper or another topic as agreed;
e engage with other projects, collegial activities and events at TTPI as relevant.

It is expected that the Visiting Fellow will submit their research paper for online open access
publication in the TTPI Working Paper series.

How to apply
To apply, please submit the following:
e Application Form, setting out the specific research project and preferred timing for the visit,
available here www.taxpolicy.edu.au
e Full current CV including publications and two academic referees.

Further information

Potential Visiting Fellows are encouraged to contact the Director of TTPI, Professor Miranda
Stewart, to discuss their application and proposed research project, at
miranda.stewart@anu.edu.au; (02) 6125 7713.

Please direct all general enquiries to Diane Paul at tax.policy@anu.edu.au or (02) 6125 9318.
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